
"Calling All Bilingual WPU Students" 

 

Travel with the Mission and assist medical professionals in clinic functions. 

If interested in volunteering - Contact tracyj@wpunj.edu as soon as possible. 

Mission March 17-23, 2018 

 

 

The Cheerful Heart Dental Mission is an annual health mission that provides 

advanced oral care to the remote regions of the Dominican Republic and Haiti. 

While abroad, the Mission opens two fast-paced clinics, where in 2017 over 800 

adults and children were treated in a five day period.  

 

For its 2018 Mission, taking place March 17-23rd, 2018 Cheerful Heart is seeking 

Spanish-speaking WPU students to travel with the Mission and assist medical 

professionals in clinic functions. Training and sponsorship for travel will be 

provided for any student selected to attend the Mission. Preference will be given to 

any students with basic nursing/medical training. For those interested in serving 

with Cheerful Heart, please reach out to either Dr. Jan Tracy at tracyj@wpunj.edu, 

or DJ Schnabel at schnabeld12@gmail.com as soon as possible. 
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